
 
 
 

 

December 13, 2023 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING             Docket # 2023-2025-WMPs 

 
Caroline Thomas Jacobs  
Director, Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety   
715 P Street, 20th Floor  
Sacramento, CA 95814  
  
Re:  San Diego Gas & Electric Company’s Request to Resubmit its November 1, 

2023 Change Order Report  
  
Dear Director Thomas Jacobs:  
 

San Diego Gas & Electric (“SDG&E”) hereby requests permission from the Office 
of Energy Safety Infrastructure (“OEIS”) to revise and resubmit its November 1, 2023 
Change Order Request.  SDG&E intends to revise the request based on clarifications on 
change order criteria.  Upon approval from OEIS, SDG&E will resubmit the Change Order 
no later than December 19, 2023.   

 
 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Laura M. Fulton 

Attorney for 
San Diego Gas and Electric Company 


